
 

 

NOTICE 

Public Submissions Received 
 PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO WATER CORPORATION’S OPERATING LICENCE 32 

The Economic Regulation Authority has received two submissions on an application by the 
Water Corporation (Corporation) to amend its Water Services Operating Licence 32.  The 
Corporation is seeking approval to extend its potable and non-potable water and sewerage 
operating areas to match the State’s controlled area boundaries.  The submissions were 
received from the Corporation and the Department of Water. 

On 20 May 2010, the Economic Regulation Authority published a notice inviting public 
submissions on the application by the Corporation to amend its Water Services Operating 
Licence 32, and three submissions were received. 

Given the issues raised in the first round of consultation, the Authority published a second 
notice on 27 July 2010 inviting further comments. 

The Authority extended the period for public submissions following a request for an 
extension and submissions closed on Monday, 30 August 2010.  

Copies of submissions are available on the Authority’s website

For further information contact: 

. 

 

General Enquiries 
Mr Phil D’Costa  
Assistant Director, Licensing  
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue McKenna) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne Fowler) 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
3 September 2010 
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